## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



June 5, 2014

Yvette Tovar New Mexico Water Collaborative 1751 Bellamah NW #1101 Albuquerque, NM 87104

Re: Sawmill Pond Modification-Sawmill Village Wastewater Reuse

Dear Ms. Tovar,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-9-14 and the easement, it is acceptable to build the wastewater reuse project in the Sawmill pond, install plant material in the pond and put treated (tertiary) waste water into the pond up to 2000 gallons/day for irrigation.

If for some reason water is accumulating in the pond due to irrigation; at the point the volume reaches 0.5 acre-feet, a modification to the system may be required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Hydrology

Curt a clan

Planning Dept.

C: e-mail